
Club Approves Planning for a Sunrise Kelowna Rotary Ribfest 

 
Posted by Ed Kolybaba on Feb 05, 2016 

 

 
                                                            Kelowna families and guests are one step closer in experiencing an opportunity  
                                                            to be fed and entertained at Kelowna city’s first ever Ribfest during the summer  
                                                            of 2016.  The members of the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise voted on  
                                                            February 05th in favour of implementing a Ribfest Festival from September 16- 
                                                            18, 2016, the first of what may become an annual fundraising event for the club. 
  
Recognizing the ever growing popularity of Ribfests, including several that have been held in Kamloops and 
Penticton, and after careful study of Ribfests in these communities, the club realized that this would be an exciting 
venture for the club and city, one that would provide a great deal of entertainment for families and friends, and visiting 
tourists, while at the same time raising funds to support community service projects and international humanitarian 
projects.  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Now that the club has taken the first step by approving the fundraiser, the club will proceed with planning the 
event.  Brian Wrightson, Sean Misfeldt and Al Strachan have taken on the formidable task of providing the leadership 
for the planning and implementation of the event.   
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Other members of the club are expected to step forward to assist.  Additional Rotary members and other 

community groups and citizens will be asked to volunteer their services during the three day event as 
over 300 volunteers will be required to fulfill all of the expected responsibilities.  

  
More information will be provided via the club website as plans begin to fall into place. 

 


